
 

EDO-COMM-0002 
 

Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion. 
 

Media Inquiries: 
mckmedia@mck.ca 
 

____________________ 

 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 

 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

 
 
 
 

Recycle Truck out of service 
 

(Kahnawake – 29, Kenténha/October 2020) 
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform residents that the Recycle 
Collection Truck is currently out-of-service due to mechanical 
complications.  
 
The Truck was able to collect some bins today, however, the 
rest will only be collected next week. Also, there will be no 
recycle collection for Businesses tomorrow, Friday October 30, 
2020. 
 
The Waste Management Department apologizes for the 
inconvenience and appreciates your patience. For more 
information please call 450-632-4321. 
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